
Traffic advisory: 
for Highway 40 and  
Mission Mountain Road
From Lillooet to Shalalth

We are working to renew our Bridge River electricity system. This work includes 

several major projects in the area over the next 10 years.

This March, we’re planning to start the replacement of generators 5 and 6 at the 

Bridge River generating station. To carry out this work, our contractor Voith will be 

shipping heavy equipment via trucks from Lillooet to Shalalth starting the week of 

March 26, 2018 and over the next few months. Minor road delays, up to 15 mins, 

may be required on certain sections of Highway 40 and Mission Mountain Road as 

these trucks travel through this area.

Where:	� Sections of Highway 40 and Mission Mountain Road from Lillooet to 

Shalalth

When:	 Starting the week of March 26, 2018 through June 2018. 

Time:	� Various. Visit www.bchydro.com/bridgeriver for the most current 

information.

Motorists and cyclists are asked to follow all traffic signs and directions from flaggers.

If you have any questions about this work, please contact us at 1 866 647 3334 

or projects@bchydro.com.
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